
           
  

 

Lakeland here I come 
Your Parochial Church Council met on July 
20th. Ann Lindsay was thanked for her service 
as she is moving to the Lake District. Lucky Ann! 

 

X marks the spot 
Following the consultation about the design of the cross to be 

positioned outside the church, there is enough support to carry on. 
The two proposed designs are on this noticeboard. 

 

Going Green 
Christ eco Church has received a gold medal for our garden and has 
received encouragement from Essex Wildlife Trust. Our garden lacks 
water so will it be a birdbath, a pond, the Niagara Falls; who knows? 

 

A scar on our Society 
Christ Church is now affiliated to the Anti-Poverty Charter which is 
displayed next to this bulletin. What can you do about a growing 

desperate problem for many of our citizens? 
 

TWAM! 
Not the latest rockstar creation but Tools with a Mission. Unwanted 

but serviceable tools are sent to Africa. They will feature for our 
Harvest contributions which is on 25 September at 10.30am. 

 

From Ukraine to Colchester 
Svetlana has already arrived and has attended church. Our other 

hosts are still waiting for all the family to get permissions to travel. 
We await action from the Home Office. Keep praying. 

 

The Grand Finale 
Rev. Paul’s last hurrah is on September 11 at 10.30am followed by 

lunch. See you there. 


